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I am against HJR 201 because it takes control of property taxes away from 

communities. 

 

It is antidemocratic to remove control from rural communities and place it in the 

hands of the state. 

 

Oregon doesn't need any more taxes. We are driving businesses and citizens away 

from our state. Ultimately this will wreck our economy as all the productive people 

move away.  

 

You do not need any more of our money. We do better deciding what to spend our 

money on ourselves rather than bureaucrats in Salem. 

 

Sincerely, 

Stephanie Allisany 

Portland, OR 97206 


